
 
 
 
 
 
1st October 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am delighted to let you know that thanks to your fundraising efforts during the last school year we have now 
been able to reach target and order a new mini bus which should arrive at school in February.  A huge thank 
you for your generosity in supporting our fund raising events. 
 
Our next fundraising project is to refurbish the Junior Playground this year. 
 
We have a number of fundraising events happening between now and Christmas, which I am highlighting for 
you and hope you will join in. 
 
Halloween Hampers  
On sale from Monday 4th October.  £1.00 per ticket with winners announced on Thursday 21st October. 
 
Penny Pot Challenge   
Please bring in as much lose change as you can to see which class fills up their Penny Pot with the most money.  
Winner to be announced on Friday 5th November.  Last year this event raised £1161.61 
 
Willy Wonka’s Wednesday  
Chocolate day is set for Wednesday 17th November, please bring in sweets or chocolate for our Chocolate 
Tombola Stall at the Christmas Fair. 
 
Bottle Day 
Non school uniform day, in return for a bottle for the Christmas Fair.  Friday 26th November. 
 
Secrets Room  
Will be on Thursday 9th December.  A chance for your child to buy a Christmas Present for their family and 
have it gift wrapped ready to put under the Christmas tree.  Gifts range in price from £1.00.  You can allocate a 
spending allowance via ParentPay or send money in an envelope on the day. 

 
Christmas Fair  
Our Christmas Fair is on Wednesday 1st December 4.30pm-6.30pm.  Please save the date and come along.  
There will be stalls, games, activities, Carol Singers, refreshments including Mulled Wine and mince pies.  
Father Christmas has agreed to spend the evening with us in his Winter Wonderland Grotto. 

 
We look forward to holding our Christmas Fair in school this year and hope you are able to come along and 
celebrate with us whilst fundraising for our school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs L Salter 
Headteacher 


